
From: Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com>
To: jbelk <jbelk@seogears.com>
Cc: tdawson <tdawson@co.maileig.com>

Date: Fri, Jan 24, 2014 12:54 pm

 
Joey Belk
 
Per your instructions in your e-mail of 1/21/2014, we used the “Fetch as Google” feature on the Google
Webmaster to “re-crawl” all of our web pages on our website, to capture changes to our meta descriptions and
title tags in Google’s search results.  We submitted the request for re-crawl for all of our web pages yesterday
morning, 1/23/2014. 
 
However, when we use the Google search engine with our domain name as the search phrase - namely
‘www.bullcrapbusters.com&rsquo; - we still get a wrongful meta description for two of our web pages. 
 
   1) For the web of    http://elaham.homestead.com    , we wrongfully get this meta description:  “Elana Laham
is the author of The BullCrap Busters Website. The BullCrap Busters Website was written and edited by
Elana Laham & Michael Steven Laham.”  The correct meat description, which we have entered in our
website at Homestead, is, “We Take the Bullying by the Horns.” 
 
   2) For the web page of    http://www.bullcrapbusters.com/Introduction.html    , we wrongfully get this meta
description:  “Welcome to the BullCrap Buster's Website. We have done what anybody could have done,
somebody should have done, but nobody would have done. We have  ...” .  The correct meta description,
which we have entered in our website at Homestead, is, “We have made a website for people who are
searching for the REAL TRUTH about BULLYING.” 
 
Joey, since you make links all of the time as that is part of your job, can you fix the meta descriptions that are
not fixed, for us?
 
Or, if not, we will contact Thomas Dawson to do it for us, he knows a lot. 
 
In the meantime, can you send us a telephone number at Google where we can contact a human being at
Google who can help us get our meta descriptions corrected.  We did not find a telephone number on Google’s
Webmaster website. 
 
AS WE HAV ALREADY TOLD YOU, THE META DESCRIPTIONS ON GOOGLE MAKE OUR WEBSITE LOOK
BAD BECAUSE THEY ARE TAKEN OUT OF CONTEXT SINCE SAYING “WOULDA, SHOULDA, COULDA” 
AND  OUR NAMES THAT WE ARE THE OWNERS OF THE WBSITE DOES NOT TELL THE POTENTIAL
READER WHAT OUR WEBSITE IS ABOUT – WHICH IS BULLYING.

Regarding feedback we like to let both your supervisor and you know what our experience is like working with
you.  Can you give us your supervisor's first and last name and his e-mail address?
 
Michael and Elana Laham
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